
 
 

 
Thursday 10th of August 2023. 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
RE: Works commencing 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that works will soon be commencing for Phase 2 of the Loftus 
Garden Village development. You are receiving this letter as a close neighbour to the 
development site.  
 
Initial remedial works at the site will commence from Monday 14th of August 2023 for the 
duration of 12 weeks. Hale Construction will be the contractors carrying out this work, and 
any subcontractors they employ. Both Pobl and Hale Construction will adhere to all Health 
and Safety rules and regulations and will aim to keep the disruption to a minimum. 
 
We will also publish a notice on the Loftus Garden Village website which yourselves and 
other residents of the site will be able to refer to. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us on the below 
email address.  
 
Thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Newbuild Aftercare Team  
newbuild-aftercare@poblgroup.co.uk 
0330 175 9726 
 
Development - Pobl Group  
Exchange House 
The Old Post Office 
High Street 
Newport 
NP20 1AA  
 

 


